Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board
Minutes of Meeting
March 14, 2016

I. Call to Order - Roll Call
The March Meeting was called to order by Vice Chalrman Charles Allen at 5:27 P.M. Members prasent
were Ron Zimmerman, Pat Schettler and Roger Brummel, Others present were Joyce Martin, City
Manager, and Gary Ecclefield, Airport Manager. Chairman Dave Lybarger was absent.

i, Minutes
Roger moved the Minutes of the February Meeting be approved as published, Pat seconded the motion,

alt were in favor, and the Minutes were approved,

lll. Old Business

A. Air fair — May 7% (update} Ron said the CAF is planning to be here. Pat reported he has spoken
with Wolf Zonn about helicopter rides and Wolf said they are trying to fit the event into their
schedule and will do their best to be here. Joyce said she has spoken with John Helms and he
will have his jeep there for rides. Pat said he is trying to get a Pitts here for static display.

Joyce asked about the cost of the rides and Pat said $20.00 for the planes and Ron said

$180.00- $200.00 for the CAF rides. The Helicopter rides were $40.00 with a two person
minimum last year.

IV, New Business

A. Manager’s Report - Was reviewed and accepted by the Board in due form.

B. Joyce told Board members the Lake Garnett Grand Prix Revival Committee changed their minds
again and will have the Auto Cross portion of the event at the High School parking iot.

V. Adjournment
There being no other business to discuss Roger moved the Meeting be adjourned, Pat Seconded the
motion, all were in favor, and the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.m.

Gary Ecclefield - Secretary






